
 

As a resident of Oregon, I would like to urge you to vote Yes on H.C.R. 16.  The 
following are the reasons why: 

 

    H.C.R. 16 will promote the adoption of dogs from rescues and shelters, resulting in 
saved lives and less cost in caring for dogs in shelters 

    H.C.R. 16 acknowledges the work of Oregon’s amazing animal sheltering 
professionals who work every day to care for dogs in shelters and find them permanent, 

loving homes      

    H.C.R. 16 recognizes that all kinds and types of dogs are represented in Oregon’s 
shelters, including purebred and mixed breed dogs, all of whom have the potential to be 
a loving companion for the right person.       

   H.C.R. 16 will promote the adoption of dogs from rescues and shelters, resulting in 

saved lives and less cost in caring for dogs in shelters; 

   H.C.R. 16 acknowledges the work of Oregon’s amazing animal sheltering 
professionals who work every day to care for dogs in shelters and find them permanent, 
loving home 

  H.C.R. 16 recognizes that all kinds and types of dogs are represented in Oregon’s 
shelters, including purebred and mixed breed dogs, all of whom have the potential to be 
a loving companion for the right person. 

 
Thank you for supporting this important bill.   
Christine White 
955 NW Chelsea Loop 
Bend, OR 97703 
 
 


